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            Notice 

      

                     Thursday, February 8, 2023 

 

                                    The Somerville Board of Assessors Meeting   

                        Wednesday, February 14, 2024 

                                              Will be held at City Hall in the Assessor’s Office  

               93 Highland Avenue, Somerville MA 

                     At 2:00PM  

 

Meeting Agenda: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 

 

1. Review of the Board of Assessor’s minutes from the last meeting for approval. 

2. Fiscal Year 2024 Abatement & Exemption review.    

3. Appellate Tax Board Appeals: discussions for settlement and hearing.  

4. Signings and all other business. 

 

 

Note: The Board reserves the right to enter executive session when discussing financial information regarding 

overvaluation applications, Appellate Tax Board cases, statutory and residential exemptions, and Community 

Preservation Act (CPA) applications.  

 

Pursuant to Governor Bakers’s March 12, 2020 Order suspending certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. 

C. 30A, s. 18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitations on the number of people that 

may gather in one place, as well as Mayor Curtatone’s Declaration of Emergency, dated March 15, 2020. The 

Somerville Board of Assessors will conduct an in-person meeting at 2:00PM on Thursday, February 14, 2024, to 

assure timely decisions are made on all aspects of Assessing business.  
       

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Francis J. Golden, MAA  

Chairman Somerville Board of Assessors  

 

 


